
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
        

  

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE REFOR IMMEDIATE REFOR IMMEDIATE REFOR IMMEDIATE RELEASELEASELEASELEASE 
 

 

 

 

Date:     September 24, 2010 
 

 
Assault with a Deadly Weapon 

 

 
 

On September 24, 2010 at approximately 8:22 a.m., several calls were received of 

“shots fired” in the 800 block of north Olive Street.  A white van was seen leaving the 

area at a high rate of speed.  A short time later, officers were notified of a male juvenile 

at a nearby hospital with a gunshot wound to his arm.   

 

The suspects are described as two Hispanic males.  The weapon is an unknown caliber 

handgun.  The investigation is ongoing and is being handled as a possible gang 

shooting.  Anyone with information is asked to contact the Orange Police Department 

at 714-744-7444. 
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Sgt. Sgt. Sgt. Sgt. Fred LopezFred LopezFred LopezFred Lopez, Public Information Officer, Public Information Officer, Public Information Officer, Public Information Officer    
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        PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

NEWS RELEASE 

CONTACT:   SERGEANT FRED LOPEZ 
CELL:           (714) 231-9150 
 


